
MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Type DATE]
Dalton McGuinty, Premier 

Legislative Building 

Queen's Park 

Toronto ON M7A 1A1
RE: Support for Student Day of Action and Demands
Dear Premier McGuinty:
On behalf of [Type Name of Organization] I am writing to express my organization’s support for the national day of action for post-secondary education on February 1, 2012 and for students’ call to improve the tuition fee grant implemented this month. 
From coast to coast, students are mobilizing to hit the streets on February 1, 2012 to call for a post-secondary education system that is free of financial barriers, equitable and of high quality. Over the years, decision-making from all levels of government has created a postsecondary education system that is increasingly exclusive, burdening students with record debt levels as a result of a loan-based financial aid system. Ontario students currently pay the highest tuition fees in the country, receive less government investment in their education than students in all other provinces and sit in the largest classes with the least access to professors.

Our organization supports the call for increased investment in our future by ensuring that our education system is accessible and a vehicle for a better, more equitable society. For the last twenty years, the provincial and federal governments have implemented massive cuts to the system and have increasingly replaced government funding of institutions with tuition fees and other private funds. The same policy-makers who have allowed our tuition fees to skyrocket benefitted from a highly subsidized, high-quality post-secondary education system. They are now eroding that system for the next generation.

During the last provincial election, your government promised $430 million dollars for a grant to be applied against tuition fees. After the election, students were disappointed to learn that the policy would only provide an up-front grant that a majority of college and university students will not be eligible to receive. Many students in need of assistance will not receive this grant including part-time students, graduate students, students independent from their parents and students in second-entry programs such as law, medicine and education. Additionally, this grant will not stop tuition fee increases or reverse the trend of privatization at our institutions. 

In December, students delivered more than 40,000 petition signatures calling on your government to reallocate the promised funds towards a real tuition fee reduction for all students. If the $430 million that had been allocated for the tuition fee grant were applied directly to reducing tuition fees, this would be a 13 per cent reduction for all students. A fully funded tuition fee reduction would also start to reverse the trend of privatization in our institutions. We support this change and call on your government to shift this policy to benefit all students. 
Our organization is united with the student movement as students, families and allies hit the streets on February 1. We hope that you will heed our call and work with students towards an accessible, high quality, public post-secondary education system.
Sincerely,
MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Type Sender's Name]
MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Type Sender's Position]
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